
 
2021 Season COVID-19 Guidelines 

For Campers 
 

1. Prior to arrival at the San Antonio airport, campers must present proof of one of the 
following:    
 -a negative COVID-19 test within 5 days of departure 
 -14 days of reduced exposure (via Duncan Park Pre-Camp Health Screening) 
  -a complete vaccine card 

2. Campers who do not provide Duncan Park with this documentation will not be allowed 
to travel to Duncan Park.  

3. All campers will be screened at the airport prior to leaving San Antonio. Staff will be 
provided with a questionnaire and a no-contact thermometer to screen all participants 
before departure. Masks must be worn at all times from arrival at the airport to arrival 
at Duncan Park. 

4. Masks must be worn at all times inside buildings at Duncan Park. The only exceptions 
are when sleeping, or when doing activities that require the mask to be removed (i.e. 
brushing teeth, washing face, eating, showering). 

5. No more than 2 campers/staff permitted in Bathhouse at one time. Campers will be able 
to sign up for a designated shower time. The exception to this rule applies at Family 
Camp, when a family uses the Bathhouse for their shower time.  

6. Weather permitting, all meals will be eaten outside. In case of inclement weather, meals 
will be eaten inside with social distancing provisions. 

7. When in public spaces, campers must follow all current local guidelines.  
8. Each day of the session, campers will be screened to ensure no symptoms are beginning 

to show. If campers begin to exhibit symptoms, they will be quarantined until a negative 
test is reported, or for 10 days. If needed, flights will be rescheduled.  

9. If your camper tests positive for COVID-19 after returning home, please notify us 
immediately. All parents from that session will be notified should a camper test 
positive.  

 


